

PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE

DATE:

January 6, 2021

TO:

City Commission

FROM:

Public Art Committee

SUBJECT:

Public Art FY 2021 Annual Plan

At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on December 17, 2020, the Committee recommended approval of the Public Art FY 2021 Annual Plan. Due to Covid-19, projects planned for FY2020 (Resolution # 2020-93) will be moved to FY2021. All Master Plan Projects planned for the next years will be moved to the following planned year. The Committee appreciates the City Commissions' patience and understanding during this unique time.

The Committee unanimously approved the Plan and believe these projects will continue to enhance the aesthetic and cultural value of the City.

Tobi Aycock Vice-Chair

Public Art Committee